
CALLING HEU QUILTERS,  
SEWERS AND CRAFTERS!

Want to participate in a creative project that highlights  
an important issue?

Take part in HEU’s Red Dress Quilt project and help create an  
HEU quilt that honours and commemorates missing, murdered 
Indigenous women, girls and two-spirit people.

We are collecting quilt squares from HEU locals that will be sewn 
together to create a quilt.

INSTRUCTIONS:
•	 Each HEU local can submit up to two squares.
•	 Square specifications: Each square submitted must be 16”x16”
•	 Quilt squares should have a Red Dress theme

HEU Red Dress  
Quilt Project       

To participate, please contact Lynn Serhan at lserhan@heu.org
DEADLINE TO SUBMIT QUILT SQUARES: APRIL 30, 2024


